
Are your client’s funds at risk due to a scam or financial 

abuse? Report elder financial exploitation to the MN 

Department of Commerce. Investigators can assist you with 

the case and determine if a Chapter 45A hold is needed to 

protect the client. Report online here: 

https://mn-commerce.formstack.com/forms/senior_fraud 

 

Not sure whether to submit a report?  You can call the 

Commerce Senior Fraud Line here: 

651-539-1782 or 

651-539-1580 

Email 

SeniorFraud.COMM@state.mn.us 

 

Also report financial exploitation of a vulnerable adult to 

Adult Protective Services through the Minnesota Adult Abuse 

Reporting Center (MAARC): 

1-844-880-1574 
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